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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 22 (T) of 2022 (Amendment 2) 

Port of Southampton – Eling Wharf Quay Repair Works 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Associated British Ports (ABP) will be undertaking urgent 
stabilisation and repair works to the failing timber quay wall at the southern end of Eling Wharf. The 
area of works are shown in the images below. 
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These emergency works comprise the installation of a new sheet pile wall behind the existing 
structure prior to removing the damaged and eroded timber sections. The programme is scheduled 
to commence on Monday 22nd August 2022 for a planned duration of 10 weeks.  
 
All works will take place from behind the quay wall with the current marine exclusion zone which 
extends up to 5m away from the quay wall remaining in place throughout the duration of the works.  
 
Mariners are directed to maintain this distance from the wall and to use caution when operating in 
the vicinity.   
 
Any queries related to the works can be sent to SouthamptonProperty@abports.co.uk 
 
This notice will self-cancel on completion of the works on October 31st 2022. 

 

 Vessel Traffic Services Centre 
Ocean Dock, Atlantic Way 
Southampton   
 

 
Steven Masters 
Harbour Master 

17 August 2022 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 
the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 


